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The Valley-Voice newsletter marks 5th anniversary
By Ralph Villers
Given the volatile climate we seem unable to escape these
days, we’re often inundated with the worst of the world.
The media is awash in bad things such as pandemics and
bitter politics.
But what of the Lower Naugatuck Valley? We might not want
to dwell so long in the wider world and by doing that miss
events closer to home.
There certainly is more to see in Ansonia, Derby, Oxford,
Seymour, and Shelton than the usual bad news. We offer the
Valley-Voice CT e-publications as an antidote.
Our Valley-Voice Newsletter celebrates its fifth birthday
today. From our first edition (click image to view), the
features, notices and advances have remained informative.
Likewise, photos, layout and have allowed for a stylish easy to
read publication.
Also, the Valley-Voice Blog has been published since
September 2014 with over 10,000 informative posts
highlighting our dynamic Valley.
In both the newsletter and blog, we look for features and
subjects you might not have considered.
We avoid hard news and politics in every article and posting.
There are seemingly thousands of places you can go to read
about those subjects.
The Valley-Voice covers neither!
We thank our many loyal readers for their views and shares.
We appreciate it!
We love residing in the Valley and writing about the dynamic
people, places, and organizations that call this area home.
Take a look at a sampling of our newsletter throughout this issue. Click on any (or every) issue to see more

of the best of the Valley!
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Congratulations to members of the Class of 2020

The Valley Voice wishes all the best to members
of the Class of 2020 who are graduating during
the COVID-19 pandemic.
They have become a part of history.
Here's to a bright future for all!
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Take a look at a sampling of our newsletter throughout
this issue. Click on any (or every) issue to see more of

the best of the Valley!
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